Lena Bonner
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From: Commissioner Wayne Guilfoyle

Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2023 10:49 AM

To: Lena Bonner

Subject: Public Service Committee

Mrs. Bonner, can you add to Public Service Committee: Discuss lighting and at the Judicial Building for safety concerns.
Also, can you ask the Honorable Danny Craig if he could be present for this matter?

Thank You, Wayne G.
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